
Bank closures 

 

Dear Sir 
I am a retiree who resides at Bateau Bay on the Central Coast the Bateau bay Branch of NAB recently 
closed meaning that if we wish to visit a branch of this bank we are either have to travel a half an 
hour to Tuggerah or 25 minutes to Erina This may not be earth shattering but these banks make 
huge profits and closing their branches causes immense pressure on the elderly. 
Yours faithfully 
Guy Heath 
 


